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Mr. President,

[bookmark: _GoBack]Indonesia welcomes the presence of the high level delegation of the Philippines and thanks for the presentation of its national report.

Indonesia commends the completion of the Human Resource Roadmap for 2016-2022 aiming at addressing unemployment. We also appreciate the highest budgetary priority provided by the Government of the Philippines to public education. 

My delegation is also appreciative of the commitment by the Philippines in preventing and prosecuting all forms of human trafficking. 

Indonesia would like to recommend the followings:

1. Continue to work with bilateral, regional, and international partners to address trafficking in persons.

2. Strengthen domestic legal framework on job protection.

3. Enhance its engagement with its partners towards better protection of rights and welfare of migrant workers and members their families.

Finally, we wish the Philippines a successful review. 

Thank you Mr. President
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